ACFAW RECEIVED UNPRECEDENTED 49.5% SHAREHOLDER VOTES AT ITS ANNUAL MEETING

 

ACFAW (CNSX: ACW) REPORTS AN UNPRECEDENTED 49.5% VOTE AT ITS ANNUAL SHAREHOLDER MEETING HELD IN MONTREAL ON JULY 17, 2009 WHICH ILLUSTRATES THE STRONG SUPPORT THE RECENTLY ACQUIRED COMPANY RECEIVES FROM ITS SHAREHOLDERS.

Mr FRANCOIS H. DE BEAULIEU, PRESIDENT & CEO, ACKNOWLEDGED THE SUPPORT AND DEDICATION OF THE PREVIOUS DIRECTORS, FRANK SEGLESKI AND MICHEL LEBEUF, AND WELCOMED THE NEWLY ELECTED DIRECTORS: " LUIGI LO BASSO AND LIES KERRAR BRING EACH OF THEM SIGNIFICANT BUSINESS EXPERIENCE THAT WILL ACCELERATE THE INTERNATIONAL DEVELOPMENT OF ACFAW WITH THE SHAREHOLDERS' INTEREST AS A PERMANENT AND CLEAR OBJECTIVE."

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: Francois H. de Beaulieu, 514 - 933 1503; ceo@acfaw.com
 

 

